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Decision:  Financial Update for the Period Ended June 2, 2018 
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Ratify a sole source contract amendment in the amount of $3.971 million with Alstom for 
Line 1 Centralized Signalling System upgrades supporting the delivery of the ATC 
Resignalling project. 

 


